
Mrs. Berjoohi Haigazian 
436 Second Avenue 
Hadden Heights , N.J. 08035 

Dear Mrs. Haigazian: 

June 3, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Ste ardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that urpose. 

Our receipt #2 1084 is enclosed . 

Encl osure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Dire tor 

' 


